
School District of Webster ​♦ ​P.O. Box 9 ​♦​ Webster, WI 54893 
www.webster.k12.wi.us  

 
 
May 27, 2020 
 
Re:  Middle School-End of School Year Information 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
We would like to thank you for your help, support and flexibility during the final term of our 
2019-2020 school year.  Please know virtual learning would not be our first choice as a means 
to educate your child.  We have witnessed many students diligently working, staying on task 
and submitting some excellent work.  We also have seen some students struggle but have stuck 
to it.   We are thankful for your extra work to make learning a priority for your family.  We hope 
that it allowed you a glimpse into your child’s everyday life of learning.  
 
We have some​ important ​information as the school year winds to a close: 
 

1. Packet/Online Learning Opportunities:​  The last day for new instructional materials to 
be provided or pushed out to students was Friday, May 22.  May 26-29 and June 1-5 will 
be the time for students to finish up any assignments and complete some testing.  If your 
child is receiving paper packets, they can return completed assignments via the lunch 
buses or you may mail it back to the school.  
 

2. Chromebook/Textbook Drop-Off/Student Belonging Pick-up:​  We have set aside 
some specific dates for student chromebooks and textbooks to be dropped off at the 
school.  June 8 from 8-4 and June 10 from 8-4.  You also have the option to send back 
Chromebooks/textbooks via the lunch bus routes on those days if that is an easier 
option.  ​Please remember Chromebooks should be returned with chargers and 
case.  ​Areas will be designated by grade level for drop off so that this can be done in an 
orderly, safe way. 

 

3. Food Service:​ Deliveries via our bus routes will continue through June 30.  If you still 
need to sign up for these deliveries, please find the link on our website at 
www.webster.k12.wi.us​ located under the COVID-19 red tab, or call the middle school 
office at 715-866-4282. 

                                                                                                         ​over please …….. 

Board of Directors                                 James Erickson    Pamela Peterson  
Mark Elliott, President                             District Administrator     5-8 Principal 
Terry Larsen, Vice President                   715-866-4391     715-866-4282 
Brenda Rachner, Treasurer                      jerickson@webster.k12.wi.us         ppeterson@webster.k12.wi.us  
Wendy Larson, Clerk 
Bob Carlson                                       ​Joshua Hetfeld    ​Ashley Nagel 
Melanie Johnson                                      9-12 Principal                 PK-4 Principal  
Katie Smith                                              715-866-4281                                 715-866-8210 
                                                                 jhetfeld@webster.k12.wi.us           anagel@webster.k12.wi.us  
 

http://www.webster.k12.wi.us/
http://www.webster.k12.wi.us/


School District of Webster ​♦ ​P.O. Box 9 ​♦​ Webster, WI 54893 
www.webster.k12.wi.us  

 
 

 

4. Grades: ​ Middle School students will be issued a grade of Pass/No Pass for this 4th 
term of the 2019-2020 school year.  All A’s, B’s, C’s and D’s will be converted to a “P” 
(Pass) and listed as such on the student’s report card and transcript.  All “F” grades will 
be converted to a “NP” (No Pass) and listed as such on their report card and transcript. 
A student will have until the end of the 10th day of regular classes of the ​2020-2021 
school year​ to complete the course and earn a “Pass” grade.  If they do not, the “NP” 
will remain on their transcript.  A NP will be considered a failing grade for athletic 
eligibility for the fall of 2020.  

 

5. Report Cards​:  Report cards will be mailed out the week of June 8th.  They 
will also be available in Skyward.  

 

6. Summer School​:  We will not be running any in-person summer school at this time due 
to current guidelines.  August options may be available.  

 

7. Note from the nurse: ​ If students had medications in the office, they are now at the 
Administration Office and can be picked up there during normal business hours.  If 
medications are not picked up, they will be disposed of and not kept for use next year. 

 

Thank you for all you have done for your student(s) during this time.  We know it takes a Village 
and we feel very fortunate to have this community of support.  We are anxious to return to the 
building and educate your child in person.  

Working with you to educate your child, 

 
Pamela Peterson 
Middle School Principal 
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